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I must register my absolute disgust with the proposal to demolish this beautiful building as part of the proposed
Gateway project. | live locally, and turning the corner past this building has been part of the jot of walking into town.
It IS the gateway to Henley Street, it is stunning, it is part of our history, and rather than initiating yet more huge
cost projects, could the council consider regenerating those areas that are already decimated (the Green Dragon
site, the cinema site), and bringing back any sort of night life for local residents

Honestly, | thought this proposal was a joke, but apparently not. Absolutely horrified
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